March 26, 1984

Very Reverend Father Paren Avedikian Pastor, St. John's Armenian Church 22001 Northwestern Highway Southfield, MI 48075

Dear Father Paren:

H.E. Abp. Torkom Manoogian has received your Annual Parish reports, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

Please note the following omissions, in preparing your next year's report:

- According to the minutes there is only one candidate for the position of secretary of the Assembly. The sample ballot, if it is the one sent to the members, does not identify the candidate.
- Nominating Committee did not prepare a double slate of candidates for Auditing Committee.

Thank you for submitting your reports in full, and best regards,

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian Director

cc: Parish Council Chairman MMK:mb